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INTERNATIONAL ISOTOPE SOCIETY NEWS 

SUBSCRIPTIONS NOW DUE FOR MEMBERSHIP 1989 

Associate and Personal Membership fees are now due for payment following 
the decision by the Executive Committee and Advisory Board of the 
International Isotope Society to normalise the renewal of Membership fees 
to 1 January 1989. The two classes of Membership are as follows: 

ASSOCIATE MEMBERSHIP DUES - U.S. Dollars 350 
Organisational Membership includes two Personal Memberships, Newsletter 
and reduced rates for other 11s activities. 

PERSONAL MEMBERSHIP DUES - U.S. Dollars 35 
Includes Newsletter and reduced rates for other IIS activities. 

Payment should be made in U.S. Dollars by cheque, money order, bankers 
draft etc as appropriate, made payable to the INTERNATIONAL ISOTOPE 
SOCIETY.INC. and sent to 

Dr Dale W Blackburn 
Secretary-Treasurer IIS 
144 Ramblewood Road 
MOORESTOWN 
New Jersey 08057 
USA 

The International Isotope Society, Inc. is an incorporated professional 
society registered i n  the State of New Jersey, USA (No. 0100318061; 
November 2 4 ,  1 9 8 6 ) .  

The IIS aims to promote the uses of isotopically labelled compounds for 
studies to improve and enrich the quality of life worldwide. 

Applications from new Associate and Personal Members to join the 11s are 
especially welcome. 

The first major event organised by the IIS was the Third International 
Symposium on the Synthesis and Applications of Isotopically Labelled 
Compounds held July 1988 in Innsbruck, Austria. This was a highly 
successful meeting enjoyed by the participants and a more detailed account 
has been published in the Journal of Labelled Compounds and 
Radiopharmaceuticals Volume 25, October 1988,  pages 1173-1175. The Fourth 
International Symposium organised by the IIS is to be held in Toronto in 
1991  and advance information will be sent to IIS Members with the 
Newsletter in February 1989.  

The ultimate success of the IIS depends upon your support s o  your prompt 
attention to the payment of subscription dues will be much appreciated. 

On behalf of the IIS Executive Committee and Advisory Board Members, our 
best wishes to all Members and new Members f o r  1989.  

E Anthony Evans 
President 11s 
Amersham International plc 
UK 

5 January 1989 




